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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

December 3, 2022 

 
Chairman Paight called the meeting to order at 1:30 pm at the Frost Free Library. 
Selectman Pitt was present. Also in attendance were Dick Butler, Heritage 
Commission, Maurice Bowes and members of his family. 
 
Mr. Bowes was presented with the Boston Post Cane. 
 
Selectman Pitt moved and Chairman Paight seconded a motion to adjourn at 3:00 
pm, vote to adjourn was unanimous. 
 
Respectfully submitted,   
Ellen Smith, Town Administrator 

 
 

OFFICE OF SELECTMEN 
Post Office Box 487 

Marlborough, New Hampshire 03455-0487 
Telephone (603) 876-3751 

Fax (603) 876-3313 
e-mail: selectmen@marlboroughnh.org 

website www.marlboroughnh.org 
 


